
English 

In Writing this term, we will be creating our own 
stories based on the book, The Tear Thief. The 

focus for the story will be action and  
characterisation.  

We will also be writing a persuasive letter for the 
Big Bad Wolf to try and persuade him not to be 

bad any longer. 

 

Science 

This term, we will be undertaking investigations 
that include finding out where we can find mini 
beasts in our school environment, adaption and 

thinking about the big questions of nature. We will 
learn about Charles Darwin and his importance in 

the science world. 

We are also being courageous advocates and   
thinking about how we can look after our school 

environment.  

Computing 

 

In Computing this term, the children will be    
learning how to program quizzes using Scratch 

Junior. This is a fun and interesting introduction 
to coding and we are looking forward to the     

children’s creations.   

Home Learning 
Please continue to support your child at home with 

daily reading. Remember 5 reads per week is  
rewarded with 1 raffle ticket, 6 reads with  

2 tickets and 7 reads with 3 tickets. 

 

Attendance 
We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  

Please ensure your child is in school EVERY day and 
on time. Classroom door open at 8:40 and the reg-

ister closes at 9. Thank you.  

General Information 

Staff: Miss Godden, Ms. O’Donnell. Mrs. Hodgson, 
Mrs Smith 

 

PE Kit: Your child will need their PE kit  every 
week.  PE days will change throughout this term so 

please ensure their kit is in school. 

 

Sports Day is on Thursday 12th June. 

PSHE 

We will be learning about Relationships in PSHE 
this term. We will be learning about defining our 
relationships with our friends and family. We will 
also be exploring how to keep ourselves safe, and 

how to independently resolve conflict. 

RSE 

In our RSE lessons, we will be thinking about  
different types of touch and how we can be in  

control of our bodies.   

Theme 

Art: This term, the children will be learning about 
collage. We will look at artists that use  

collage. 

History: This term we learning about the three 
significant queens in British History - Queen      

Elizabeth I, Queen Victoria and Queen Elizabeth 
II. 

R.E: We will be thinking about the big question 
‘What is the good news that Jesus brings?’. We will 
be looking at peace, friendship and forgiveness and 

initiatives that are local that represent these    
values.  

Maths 

This term we will start by learning how to tell the 
time. We will revisit o’clock and half past times and 

will move on to telling the time to the nearest 5 
minutes. 

We will also be revisiting addition, subtraction, mul-
tiplication and division. In number we are  

encouraging the children to draw representations 
of tens and ones to help them find the answer. 

Please support your child in their maths 
learning at home by allowing them 15 

minutes per week on Numbots or 
Timestable Rockstars. 
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